
NABET-CWA/MASLOW NEGOTIATIONS

March 18, 2022

Dear Maslow Member,

The ratification vote for your contract between NABET-CWA and Maslow Media was
conducted yesterday and the employees overwhelmingly voted to approve the collective
bargaining agreement.

Both the Union and the Maslow Media Negotiating Committee labored diligently to reach
this contract.

Special thanks to our negotiator Mike Bellis, alternates Tyrone Riggs and Peter Mohen
along with Counsel Keith Bolek who worked hard to represent the interests of the unit.

In Solidarity,

NABET-CWA/Maslow Media Negotiating Committee

Bob Williams
President NABET-CWA Local 31
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